
May Library News 

Call Erin Sawaski or Kathy Rolling at 448-2875, ext. 7113, for more information regarding the library. 

Cormier Family Reading Night Success 

Thank you to everyone who joined us for our Cormier Family Reading Night at the 

Ashwaubenon Public Library in April! We had a great turnout and families 

enjoyed a fun night of reading, singing, and craft making!! Many of our students 

turned in their book care forms to take part in the Culvers Reading program that 

night. If your child hasn’t done so yet, they have until May 27th to turn in their 

form to the Ashwaubenon Public Library at 1060 Orlando Dr. and in return receive 

the Culvers Reading Program bookmark. Once this bookmark is filled out your 

child can earn free Culver's custard AND a free kids meal from the Ashwaubenon 

Culvers! 

Birthday Book Club 

We would like to thank Nora K. in Mrs. Foote’s 4K am class,  and Theo R. in 

Mrs. Miller’s 5K class for donating new books to our library during the past 

month.   

It has been another wonderful year for book donations, thanks to our many 

generous parents and students. New Birthday Book donations will gratefully be 

accepted until the last day of school. 

Extra! Extra! – End of the Year 

All library books need to be returned to school by Friday, May 16th. Please make 

sure that your son or daughter returns their book on time. Late book notices will be 

sent home weekly and if needed, follow up phone calls. If the book has been lost, 

please call 448-2875 ext. 7113, to make arrangements for payment of the book. All 

lost and damaged books must be paid for by Monday, June 2nd.  
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